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What has been happening this week? 
In RE, we looked at the story of ‘Jonah and the Whale’ and the idea that God care, God, 

forgives and God gives second chances. 

In English, we have been making our own flyer to invite people along to Rocket’s Meteor 

Shower using some very exciting describing words.  

In Maths, we have been looking at adding one more and one less to a number, as well as 

completing number lines within 20.  

In our Core Concept lessons this week, we have been looking more into Mary Seacole’s life 

and discussing why she is a famous figure in history. In art, we have explored creating texture 

shading and blending in our books.   

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was ‘People of Faith’ – Ruth. Discussing being a loyal 

friend and supporting those that need it most. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: 

-Year 1: Freya has used some brilliant language this week while writing a persuasive flyer as 

well as working independently throughout. 

- Year 2: Jenson this week has explored beautifully while using different types of pencils to 

make marks, some were hard and some were light and he did a fantastic job. 

Headteacher's Award:  

-Amelia this week showed great compassion while some of the other Squirrels were struggling 

to open their water bottles to re-fill them at the beginning of the day and she sat there and 

opened them all up to help. What a lovely thing to do. 

Pupil Voice:  

-Amy: Look at my face I drew, I love using computers. 

Reminders & Messages 

-Just a reminder that I will not be in on Monday so please be sure that the children have their 

wellies and jackets/waterproofs in on that day. Thank you. 


